



FORT GIBSON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

500 South Ross Fort Gibson, Oklahoma 74434

TELEPHONE 918.478.2474

FORTGIBSONTIGERS.ORG

FAX 918.478.8533

SCOTT FARMER, SUPERINTENDENT

TOM STILES, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

9/11/24

To whom it may concern,

We will be conducting a special board meeting for Gifted Education on Sep 23, 2024 at 6pm. Board meetings will be held in the administration building at 500 South Ross, Fort Gibson OK, 74434.

Thank you,

Ally Carlson

a carlson@fortgibsontigers.org

918-478-4841